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Dear Bayport customer,

	 We would like to thank you for your business this past boating season and for your continued business 
this spring and summer. Spring launch of your boat is not far off, so it is a good time to think about and 
schedule the following items:

•	 Shrink wrap removal

•	 Bottom painting/cleaning

•	 Buffing and waxing

•	 Spring cleaning/detailing

•	 Carpet cleaning

•	 Canvas repair/cleaning/waterproofing 

•	 Wash programs

	 In the up and coming weeks we will follow up with you by sending out our new brochure and giving 
you a phone call to confirm launch dates, wrap removal, and services needed. The Boat Doctor usually removes 
your shrink wrap approximately one week prior to your boats scheduled launch date. At that time we will; 
remove and recycle the shrink wrap, install any canvas or items that were removed during the process, and 
perform any hull side services that you have scheduled. If you would like to make other arrangements with us 
for removal, just let us know and we will accommodate your request. If you choose to remove your own shrink 
wrap, please remove all the strapping from the plastic that is running around the perimeter of your hull sides.  
Failure to do this could result in our load getting rejected at the recycling facility. Roll your shrink wrap up and 
tuck it under your boat. We will pick your shrink wrap up and place it in the recycling trailer. This allows us to 
make the most of our space by packing the trailer properly.

	 We would also like to let you know about our website (www.BoatDoctorMN.com).  At our website you 
will be able schedule services, browse all the services we offer and fill out surveys on your experience with The 
Boat Doctor.

	 We hope your winter is going well and we will talk with you soon.  All of us at The Boat Doctor are 
looking forward to partnering up with Bayport Marina again this year to provide you with an enjoyable care-
free 2017 boating season.

Thank You,

Dominic Hoyos

Phone: 651-436-4490
Cell: 612-309-8702
info@BoatDoctorMN.com

1010 Holcombe St S
Stillwater, MN 55082


